MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY PROJECT MAC

Reply to: Project MAC
545 Technology Square
Cambridge , Mass. 02139

Telephone: (617) 864-6900 x6201

December 15, 1971

Professor Douglas Eastwood Division of Computer Sciences University of Wyoming Laramie, Wyoming 82070

Dear Doug:

Your name is now on our external distribution list. The best source of information and help on BCPL as well as for PAL is Art Evans, whose current address is:

Dr. Arthur Evans, Jr. Lincoln Laboratory Post Office Box 73 Lexington, Mass. 02173

Your note is the first I had heard of an NMSU SIGPLAN/SIGACT meeting in January! I hope that you misread the notice, since I was not expecting to participate.

Sincerely yours,

Jerome H. Saltzer

Associate Professor of Electrical Engineering

JHS/mw



THE UNIVERSITY OF WYOMING LARAMIE, WYOMING 82070

DEC 1 3 % 1

Division of Computer Services

December 6, 1971

Jerry Saltzer Project MAC MIT Cambridge, Massachusetts

Dear Jerry,

As we discussed at Palo Alto, I would like to be put on the MULTICS mailing list. I would also like to have any current information on BCPL, and am interested in doing an XDS Sigma implementation of it if none is available. I plan to write Art Evans about PAL, and will ask you to forward that letter unless I obtain his address first.

I notice you are on the program of the NMSU SIGPLAN/SIGACT meeting in January. I expect to be there.

Many thanks for your help.

Sincerely,

Douglas Kastwood Associate Professor

DE/la

* I went to ask if you would pass this request on to whoever is appropriate.